
From:   
Sent: 25 February 2019 14:17 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Community asset transfer request ward 12 - Broomhill Avenue Greenspace 
 
I am writing to note my support for this application. 
 
Friends of Broomhill Avenue Greenspace have developed this area into a valuable resource 
for the local neighbourhood, including organising social activities to bring local residents 
together.  The greenspace is right next to the Clydeside Expressway, and close to a pollution 
hotspot on Dumbarton Road.  The group have plans for further planting which will contribute 
to the green corridor along the Expressway, and help protect residents from the noise and 
pollution from the road. 
 
Regards 

  
 

 
 

 
0141 287 5616  
 
 




